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History 
This half term, we will be continuing our 
learning about prehistory by looking at the 
next time period – the Bronze Age à Iron 
Age. We will explore changes in people’s 
lifestyle including houses, tools and 
hunting techniques.  

 
 

 

Happy New Year! 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to get in touch via class dojo and we will get 

back to you as soon as possible.   
Miss Coley & Miss Woods   

 

   Maple Class  
Literacy 

In our Literacy lessons we will explore a fiction text called The Fire Children: An 
African Folk Tale. We will explore the text, focusing on making predictions, using 
inference to determine how a character is feeling and answering questions about 
the text. Then we will create our own narrative based on this story.   
In our grammar sessions we will be focussing on using a variety of expanded noun 
phrases and conjunctions to enhance their writing as well as recapping 
prepositions.   
We will be continuing our new spelling scheme which the children have really 
embraced. Ask them all about their new techniques and games that have helped 
them learn their spelling patterns and rules. 
                                                    

 
 

   

              Mathematics 
In mathematics we will be continuing our 
work on multiplication and division before 
moving on to study length and perimeter. 
We will be developing a range of mental 
and written strategies to consolidate our 
learning. 
We will continue to focus on times tables, 
so it’s very important the children 
continue to practise these at home both 
on TTRockstars and activities set on class 
dojo too.  

 

Physical Development 
This half term our PE sessions 
take place on Thursdays.  Full 
PE kits should be worn all day on 
this day.  That includes the red 
PE t-shirt, black shorts and 
jogging bottoms, school jumper 
and pumps.  
 

PSHE 
In PSHE we will look at 
Managing our Feelings. We will 
look at what our feelings are as 
well as what feelings we may 
experience throughout our day 
to day lives. We will also 
explore grief and loss. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Art 
This half term we will look at drawing and 
digital media linking this to cave paintings. 
We will explore different artists, 
craftspeople and designers working in 
different time periods as well as creating 
our own sketches and artwork on crumpled 
paper and other media to create the 
effect of cave paintings. 

 
 
 

Homework – Children can complete the tasks in any order and either place 
their books when they have completed a task or upload to Class Dojo. 

Reading books need to be brought back in to school every day.  Make sure 
you are reading at home at least 3 times per week.   

 
 

 Science  
In science the focus will be on 
plants. We will be looking at 
the conditions a plant needs to 
grow and remain healthy as 
well as comparing different 
plants around the world. We 
will be designing our own 
investigations and growing our 
own plants. 

 
 

   
 
 

 
 

  



 
 
 


